6/25/2015

Late/Lapsed Recertification for 2015

If you did not recertify for 2015, you missed the regular recertification period (August —June). However, if you still want
to referee in fall 2015, Washington State Referee Committee (WSRC) will allow you to do so but only under the following
conditions:

1)
2)
3)
4)
5)
6)

You must have been last certified in 2011-2014.

You must sign up and attend an in-class recertification clinic.
You must pay for 2015 and 2016 registration ($50 + $50).

You must pay a late processing fee ($20).

You must complete the 2016 Online Lessons for recertification.
You must complete all of this by Sept 30.

Once you have completed this process, you will be certified for 2015 and 2016. i.e. You won’t need to recertify in 2016.

In-class clinics will start on Aug 1. However, the 2016 Online Lessons for recertification will not be available until mid to
late August. That means your recertification can be completed before the fall season, but most summer tournaments
will not be available to you.

Beginning July 1 if you qualify for Late/Lapsed Recertification for 2015 (see item #1 above), then when you sign up for a
recertification clinic, the website will automatically put you in the Late/Lapsed recertification process and charge you the
$120 fees. Once you complete the process you will be certified for 2015 and 2016.



